
Adventure in the Antarctic
Tuesday, May 1st, 2:00pm

OCNPS Room 403

Dr. John Klinck and Dr. Peter Sedwick from OEAS will 
present details of their recent cruise to the Ross Sea, 
Antarctica.  Come hear about their experiences on an 
icebreaker, see some awesome pictures of Antarctic 
scenery and wildlife, and learn about some of the science 
they did in one of the southern-most seas on the planet.


